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30TH
JULY

The Government Technical Advisory Centre 
(GTAC), in collaboration with the National  
Planning Commission (NPC) invite you to a

The webinar will focus on the NPC’s position paper on the 
contribution of State Owned Enterprises (SOEs) to achieving 
the NDP Vision 2030. The Position Paper focuses on Eskom, 
Transnet and PRASA and makes recommendations in respect 
of governance, finance, market structure and government 
policy and processes. The recommendations contained in 
the Position Paper are even more urgent in the context of 
the covid-19 pandemic and the imperative to course-correct 
towards growth and development path.

The Position Paper is based on four background 
research papers produced with the support of the African 
Development Bank (AfDB). These papers contribute to a 

wider assessment by the NPC of economic performance 
and have been publically released with the objective of 
enabling public engagement on this critical topic. The 
Position Paper on SOEs and the four supporting papers are 
available at: https://www.nationalplanningcommission.org.
za/Publications_Reports

The discussion will be opened by Commissioner Miriam 
Altman from the NPC accompanied by the author of the 
background papers, Ryan Short.
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